
Social Distancing Policies and Procedures 

Dear Family Members, 

As valued members of our dance family, we have implemented the following rules as we proceed in our 
re-opening of PAIYH. 

We will continue to monitor and implement the local, state, and federal recommendations as they’re 
announced and make changes as necessary. We will take each week, or day to day, into consideration 
as it approaches and keep you updated on what’s happening. We will always update via email and 
through our social media platforms. 

We take pride in our facility and how it operates and would like to highlight the new policies we have in 
place at the studio to help our dance families stay healthy and safe. 

General Safety, Health, and Disinfecting Protocol 

● Students will be checked in at the front with a touchless temperature check an option to wash 
hands or use hand sanitizer.  
 

● The lobby is limited to 1 adult per dancer for observation during this time. Once you get your child 
checked in and adjusted, we ask that you leave the building so that we can maintain social 
distancing. We ask that students are picked up and dropped off no more than 5 min before/after 
class. 
 

● Feel free to observe from your car or outside windows when possible. 
 

● Dancers will be instructed to sanitize or wash hands immediately upon arrival, before & after 
snack/lunch, & during transitions. 
 

● Disposable water bottles, lunch and snack containers are encouraged for camps instead of 
reusable. 
 

● The studios are marked in 6 foot spacing to allow for social distancing when possible.  
 

● Classes and Camp instruction will end 5 min prior to the end of class for handwashing and wiping 
down areas. 
 

● All studios, walls, door handles, floors, barres and surfaces will be disinfected with industrial 
EPA-registered disinfectant. 
 

● Hand Sanitizer is available in every studio and at check in. 
 

● Masks are to be worn in the lobby. 
 

OUR GOAL IS TO HAVE HAPPY HEALTHY DANCERS! 


